South Shore gaming numbers
down 1in Nov.

It depends on what end of the lake you are on if the gaming
revenue numbers are good or bad news.

On the South Shore the win was down 30.36 percent for November
compared to 2013, while on the North Shore there was a gain of
22.14 percent.

The Nevada Gaming Control Board released the figures Dec. 30.

Statewide the numbers were flat, with a slight increase of
0.04 percent for a take of $876.3 million.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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